
                                                                                                                                                                                

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 

BULLETIN NO. 928 
 

Date:     Friday 18
th

 October, 2019 

 
 

 

Week Commencing 4
th

 November  

Tuesday 5
th 

– School Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 6
th

– Brass Taster Lessons with Mr Bradnum 

Wednesday 6
th

 – U11 Hockey at Giggleswick School 

Wednesday 6
th

 - U11 Rugby vs Giggleswick School at LLPS 

Thursday 7
th

 – West Yorkshire Fire Service visit – LVI pupils 

Friday 8
th

 November – Open Day – 9.30am – 11.00am & 1.30pm – 3.00pm – all welcome! 

Sunday 10
th

 November – LLPS  Staff Charity 1000km Bike Ride – Bingley to Berlin (virtual) to raise 

money for a defibrillator 

Sunday 10
th

 November-Heads of School to lay a wreath at the Cenotaph in Myrtle park 

School is closed for the half term – Saturday 19
th

 October 

School re-opens – Monday 4
th

 November 

 

Coming Soon 

Monday 11
th

 – Parent Consultations 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

Tuesday 12
th

 – Parent Consultations 4.00pm – 6.00pm 

Thursday 14
th

 -  L6 Parent Consultations 2.00pm – 5.00pm 

    

 

Thank you to all our Form 2, Form 3, Kindergarten and Form 1 families for sharing our Harvest 

assemblies with us this week.  A huge thanks too for the donations for Bingley Food bank, our 

collections are still open until the end of today, all the produce is being collected during half 

term by a volunteer from the Bingley Food bank.  

 

The Friends’ Halloween Disco last night was amazing with so many fabulous and scary costumes!  

Thanks must go to Mrs Nash-Myers, Chair of The Friends and her team of helpers who put so 

much hard work in organising the event for the children.  Thank you also to the Lady Lane staff 

who volunteered to help. 

 

     
 

 

Congratulations to Ruby Sumpter in UVI who did the ‘Starlight Hike’ last Saturday evening to 

raise money for Manorlands. The walk is 10k and she did it in just under 2 hours, raising a 

fantastic £110 for the charity.  Well done Ruby!  

 

 

 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 

 

Instagram 

ladylanepark 



 

Thank you also to everyone who has donated on our ‘Just Giving’ page towards our 1000km 

‘Bingley to Berlin’ Charity Bike ride, it really motivates the staff in their training to know we have 

your support! Please share the link to this to as many of your family and friends to help us reach 

our target (more details below) 

 

Please don’t forget our New To You Sale in the Gym today from 2.00pm – 4.00pm, we return 

after half term in our winter uniforms. 

 

Have a lovely half term. 

 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 

UVI State School Applications 

 

Please don’t forget to submit your state school applications, the deadline is the 31
st

 October and 

the recommendation is to put 5 schools of your choice on your form. 

Mrs E Arnold 

 

 

Parent Consultations – LVI with Mrs Arnold & Mrs Moffat 

 

In order to have both Maths & English teachers present at UVI & LVI Parents Consultations, we 

will be moving the LVI consultations to afternoon session only.   

 

LVI   

 

Thursday 14
th

 November - 2.00-5.00pm. 

 

For any LVI parents who cannot make this afternoon session, please e.mail Mrs Wright or catch 

me in the playground. 

Mrs E Arnold 

 

 

 

Bingley to Berlin – 1000km Charity Bike Ride 

 

On Sunday 10th November 2019, staff from Lady Lane Park School will be attempting to cycle 

1000 km in 5 hours -the equivalent distance from Bingley to Berlin! As the staff have to be in 

School on Monday morning (not in Berlin!), this will take place at the Nuffield gym, Cottingley, in 

their cycle spinning studio. Needless to say, this is a BIG challenge as many of our team haven't 

cycled in a while and we are a small staff! However, we are confident that we can complete this 

challenge in the 5 hours we have available and raise enough money to purchase a defibrillator 

for both the school and local community to benefit from. We are hoping to purchase the 

defibrillator and training from a small children’s charity called Hand on Heart. This will be sited 

on the outside wall of our school making it accessible to our school and local community if ever 

needed. The charity, ‘Hand on Heart’ are very passionate and determined to keep children safe 

and to help prevent the deaths of 12 young people who die of sudden cardiac arrest each week 

in the UK. They have a very informative website https://www.handonheart.org/ if you would like 

more information. We have set up a ‘Just Giving’ page for any donations and messages of support; 

please share this with friends and family and help us achieve our target.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lady-lane-park-school-bingley2berlin 

 

 

 



 

 

Gilbert & Sullivan’s Mikado 

 

MIKADO - News - Please come and support your friends, come along and enjoy the fun, laughter 

and tears!  

 

Sign up forms will be coming out soon for "The Mikado" in the October half term holiday. 

Sunday 3rd November at Bingley Arts Centre.  Tickets are now available to buy.   

 

• Google - What's on in Bingley Arts Centre TicketSource 

• Scroll down on Upcoming Events click on: “Bingley Junior Gilbert and Sullivan Mikado” 

 Click on Book now – and choose your seats!! 

Mrs S Earl 

 

 

Seatbelts and Parking 

 

This week several parents have been spotted driving away from school without their child’s 

seatbelt being fastened. Apart from this obviously being against the law, the possible 

consequences should you have an accident are horrendous, certainly not something I would like 

on my conscience. Also, could we ask again, that you do not park at the back of school between 

us and the flats next door.  It is dangerous to park your car there as we do use it to take children 

up and down to The Lodge and it is one of the schools fire exit routes. 

Mr Saunders 

 

 

 

 

Dandy House Christmas card project 

 

This year we are running the Dandyhouse Christmas card project in school.  All the children will 

create their own card at school with support from Mrs Kernick. 

 

Please keep a look out in the children’s folders after half term as they will all receive a sample of 

the card they have created along with an order form where they can order directly from The 

Dandy House cards and other goodies with your child’s unique design (see the attached leaflet). 

 

10% of the proceeds will be going back into school on all orders placed. Any queries, please 

catch me at The Lodge. 

 

Mrs S Kernick 

Guitar  

 

I have one more guitar lesson slot available if anyone is interested.  As usual students are 

welcome to have a free taster lesson to try out the instrument in the first instance.   Have a 

lovely half term. 

 

Mr T Askin 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Menu 4.11.19 

 

 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

100% Fish Fingers 

 

 

 

 

 

Potatoes & 

Sweetcorn 

 

 

Chocolate Crispy 

Buns 

 

Bonfire Lunch 

 
 

Meat & Potato Pie 

/ Cheese & Onion 

Pie & Peas 

 

 

Gingerbread Man 

 

 

Sausage / Vegi 

Sausage 

 

 

 

 

Mashed Potatoes, 

Carrots, Cabbage & 

Gravy 

 

Orange & Ginger 

Sponge & Custard 

Mild Lamb Rogan 

Josh / Butternut 

Squash & Sweet 

Potato Rogan Josh 

 

 

Rice, Naan Bread & 

Mint Yoghurt 

 

 

Fresh Fruit Salad 

Baked Jacket 

Potato 

 

 

 

 

Cheese / Beans / 

Tuna 

 

 

Ice Cream  

 

 
Friends of Lady Lane Park School &Nursery 

 

The Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery, in collaboration with the whole school 

community, have provided the following events and exciting extras for our children:- 

 

Whole school Pantomime - £1198.80 

Infant & KS1 Pirate Show - £774.00 

Whole School Circus - £500 

WW1 Day - £351.50 

Summer Disco - £274.05 

Halloween Disco - £213.05 

Lego Day - £680 

Portable cave for Lower Kindergarten - £247 

 

Also Cushions for Kindergarten, an action pack, play mobile, fairy scene, cricket kit, guitar amp 

and water play kit! 

 

We do this by raising money through the Spring Fair, Christmas Fair and our New to You.  In 

order for these events to be successful we rely on everyone contributing be it time, donations of 

raffle prizes, donations of toys, books, soft toys, chocolate and bottles and also those who 

purchase tickets and attend the Fairs.  Our aim is that the events are enjoyable but also raise the 

funds to continue to provide all these extras for ‘our’ children. 

 

It is now time for us to ask you for your help with our biggest fundraiser, the Christmas Fair 

which is Sunday 1st Dec 1-3pm.  We are asking everyone to have a look around their homes and 

see if they have any good quality children's toys, books and cuddly toys that they no longer use.   

 

 

 

 

 



 

Week beginning 4th NOV - We are going to collect toys, board games and children's book.  

Please leave them in the front entrance hall where they will collected by members of The 

Friends. 

 

Week beginning 11th Nov -  We are going to collect clean cuddly toys.  Please leave them in the 

front entrance hall where they will collected by members of The Friends.  

 

Week beginning 18th Nov -  We are going to collect chocolate.  Please leave them in the 

entrance hall in the house buckets, the house collecting the most chocolate (by weight) will win 

a prize. 

 

Non Uniform Day 29th Nov -  We are collecting bottles in exchange for the children wearing 

non-uniform.  Please leave these in the front entrance hall.   It doesn’t have to be an alcoholic 

bottle, anything from bottles of bubble bath, soft drinks, shampoo – literally anything that hasn’t 

been used. 

 

We also would like some raffle prizes, in the past we have had some excellent items donated 

and we are again asking for anyone who has anything they can donate to please speak to one of 

the Friends or speak to Mrs Wright in the School Office. 

 

Lastly, we really need some helpers who feel able to give 1 or 2 hours on the day of the Fair to 

run a stall.  Please speak to one of the Friends or Mrs Wright. 

 

Many Thanks for everyone's efforts. 

 

Sarah Nash- Myers (Honey and Jasmine Form 5).   

Please text 07946 586061 if you can offer any assistance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingley  Junior  Gilbert and Sullivan 

Presents 

Mikado 

 

 

~ Bingley Arts Centre~ 

~Sunday 3rd November~ 

~Show starts at 3pm~ 
 

All Cast Members are 

between the ages of 4 and 

12 years old. 

Please support our 

budding actors and 

actresses! 

For Tickets please 

contact Bingley Arts 

Centre 

Tel:  01274 519814 

www.bingleyartscentre.

co.uk 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


